INTERNATIONAL INDIAN PUBLIC SCHOOL-RIYADH
Special Care Centre

World Disability Day

01 December 2024
Dear Parents,

Please be informed that the Special Care Centre is celebrating ‘World Disability Day’
on Tuesday, 03 December 2024. A day dedicated to acknowledge the struggles,
achievements and contributions of individuals with disabilities worldwide. Instituted by
the United Nations in 1992, this day serves as a platform to raise awareness, challenge
misconceptions and advocate for the rights and well-being of people with disabilities.

On this behalf we have arranged a special assembly by the centre with the
main stream boys section. You are requested to send your child in complete School
uniform (Maroon blazer/sweater).

You are requested to drop your ward by 7:10 a.m. sharp as assembly with begin at 7:25 a.m.
Please do not send any food with your ward as we are arranging food for them.

Looking forward to your support and cooperation.

Regards,

azia fS
Supervisor SCC



